
P.O. Box 1749 
Halifax, Nova Scotia 
B3J 3A5 Canada    

Item No. 15.7.1     

Request for Halifax Regional Council’s Consideration 

 Included on Agenda
(Submitted to Municipal
Clerk’s Office by Noon
Thursday)

 Added Item
(Submitted to Municipal
Clerk’s Office by Noon
Monday)

 Request from the Floor

Date of Council Meeting:  May 17, 2022 

Subject:  Renewal of funding for TNR program for control of feral cats 

Motion for Council to Consider:  

That Halifax Regional Council direct the Chief Administrative Officer (CAO) to provide a staff report and 
recommendations with respect to continued funding for the SPCA’s Trap, Neuter, Release program for 
feral cats for another five years.   

Reason:  

The SPCA’s Trap Neuter Release program has successfully controlled the feral cat population in HRM 
through surgery and humane care. Without continued funding to maintain this program, feral cat 
populations will quickly soar and will require additional funding to bring populations back under control.  
Regional Council may once again be spending valuable meeting time discussing this issue when a 
solution has already been found. 

Outcome Sought:  

To provide $25,000/year in funding to the SPCA to continue the TNR program and surgery for feral 
cats. 

Councillor  Kathryn Morse District  10 


